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Good morning Delta Kings and Queens! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag 
of the United States of America, 

and to the Republic for which it stands: 
one Nation under God, indivisible, 
With Liberty and Justice for all… 

 
Seniors, the deadline has passed for the Senior Contracts.  You must still turn yours in to participate in 
graduation if you haven’t already.  Also, don’t forget to clear any book bills with Ms. Johnson. 
 
Prom bids will be on sale this week every day except for Tuesday. 
 
Don’t forget to see Coach Berg in K1 to get your certificates if you missed the Royal Assembly or to get 
your off-campus pass. 
 
Prom is May 19th.  Bids are on sale in the library at lunch. $70 for singles and $95 for couples.  For those 
of you asking about guest passes, they are available in the library.  Remember, you must have an 
approved guest pass before buying a couples’ bid in which you are bringing a guest.  For those of you 
interested in being a Prom queen or king, nominations are being taken when the bid is sold.  We will be 
checking for good attendance and behavior.  In addition, remember you must have your book bills and 
ASB bills taken care of before buying a bid.  Prom will be held at The Spanos Reserve Golf Course again 
this year.  Any other questions see Coach Berg or Coach Dawson.  
 
Congratulations to Mariele Jones for winning the election for Senior Class Vice-President. 
 
Attention seniors, please be to sure to submit your names to Mrs. Rodriguez in the counseling office this 
week if you have received a scholarship. 
 
Attention all Delta Queens,... Any female student interested in playing Golf next year for Stagg needs to 
sign up with Coach Offield in room C-2. If you have any questions, please see Coach Offield. 
 
The yearbooks are almost here. Come to room B-2 before school or at lunch to buy one. We will run out, 
so if you want one, but it sooner rather than later.  
 
This,Friday May 11th, 2018 there will be a mandatory Soccer Meeting during Lunch time in L3.  
 
Cap and Gown distribution is this Thursday during lunch in the library. 
 
Seniors, don’t forget Grad Night is this Friday. 
 
  
  



Delta Kings & Queens, have you been accepted to any UC’s or CSU’s, private universities or vocational 
schools? OR have been granted any SCHOLARSHIPS If so, please bring a copy of your acceptance 
letter to the Career Center. 
  
Attention Seniors who are interested in attending Delta College……..…Delta College is hosting ​“NEW 
STUDENT SATURDAY”​ you can complete your Orientation, take your Assessment and meet with a 
Counselor all in 1-day, for more information see Mrs. Suarez or Ms. Smith in the Career Center. Space is 
limited so don’t procrastinate. 
  
There are no home athletic events this week 
 
Today we celebrate Stagg PRIDE with this message regarding completing goals: Seniors, you’re journey 
is almost complete.  Cap and Gown distribution and Grad Night are both this week.  Finish this journey 
strong.  Underclassmen, hopefully you see where your destination lies in your High School journey as 
well. 
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!” 


